Bruce W Baker

?78-430-6063  brulewbakerme@gmail.com 125 York 5t Unit E Partland ME 04101

March 4, 2018

Stephen Fox
20 School St
Portland, ME
04102

Dear Stephen,

This is'a short follow up to my note sent out 2/17/2018.

As you already know, 1 will be taking down all of tha structure located at #5 Salem St.
When | know a firm date [ will inform you.

Any questions, please call or email,

Sincerely yours,

Bruce Baker




